New SILC Members Announcement for the October 12th and 13th SILC meeting
The SILC would like to welcome two, new Council members.
Obioma Officer- Obioma is the Executive Director of the Nevada Commission for Persons who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing.  She resides in Southern Nevada.
As a new SILC member, Obioma will be mentored by Raquel O’Neill.

Linda Vejvoda- Linda is the Independent Living Advocate at the Rural Center for Independent Living (RCIL) in Carson City.  She resides in Northern Nevada.
As a new SILC member, Linda will be mentored by Wendy Thornley.
